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State Representative Skidmore Appointed as the Ranking
Democratic Member to the Congressional Redistricting

Subcommittee

Tallahassee, FL - Florida House Speaker Chris Sprowls (R-Palm Harbor) has
appointed State Representative Kelly Skidmore (D-Boca Raton) to the
Congressional Redistricting Subcommittee as the ranking Democratic member on the
committee.

“The redistricting process will impact Floridians for at least the next 10 years and I
take that responsibility very seriously,” said Representative Skidmore. “I echo
Speaker Sprowls’ commitment to ensuring that Floridians enjoy a fair and legal
redistricting process and encourage every resident to stay informed, attend meetings
throughout the state, and participate whenever possible.”

The Congressional Redistricting Subcommittee was convened for the 2022 legislative
session with the purpose of redrawing the boundaries of Florida’s 27 congressional
districts to reflect the population changes reported by the 2020 Census. Population
growth requires for a 28th district to be drawn.
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